
“ As we have therefore 

opportunity, let us do 

good unto all men, espe-

cially unto them who are 

of the household of faith “ 

- Galations 6:10  

In This Update 

• 2024 Trip plans 

• Team Roster 

• Prayer Request 

 

PPIHN Quarterly Newsletter 

  Updates:  

Prosthetic Promises In His Name 

P.O. Box 981 

Prince Frederick, MD 20678 

•Prayers for our upcoming 2024 trip! 
 

•Mission fundraising -please contact any one of 

us if you are interested in having our presenters 

come to an event. 

Our mission is to build, repair and restore faith through prosthetics.  

Prayer requests... Contact Us  

Prosthetic Promises In His Name 

 PO Box 981 

Prince Frederick, MD 20678  

 

Visit us on the web at               

prostheticpromisesinhisname.org 

Prosthetic Promises In His Name is a 

501(c)3 non-profit organization. If you 

would like to make a donation, please 

       March 2024 

Rainbow over Victoria Falls in 

Livingstone, Zambia.  

The countdown for the PPIHN 2024 trip has begun! 

Airline tickets have been purchased and the dates 

are set. The team will be arriving in Zambia April 22-

May 3. Joining John and Katie for the team are Steve 

Prock, prosthetist/orthotist who worked with us in 

2023, Caro Alius, who is a long time prosthetist ortho-

tist PPIHN volunteer from Germany, new comer Ralf 

Spauzus, prosthetist orthotist from Germany, and our 

Zambian team member Protashow Munanyimbo. 

Ralf Spauzus 

Caro Alius, 2022 



News from Protashow: 

Protashow sent photos recently of 

supplies that arrived from the 

shipping container. He said the 

container was stopped along the 

drive to New Day by thieves who 

blocked the container and stole 

some things, our boxes were also 

opened. We have no way of 

knowing at this time what, if any-

thing, of our supplies was stolen. 

He will be unpacking and doing an 

inventory of everything. Please 

pray no vital items are missing. 

 

                Ralf Spauzus 

Change of Address: 

Katie, who serves as PPIHN 

Executive Director and han-

dles the finances, has moved. 

Please note our new mailing 

address below. 

 

 PO Box 981 

Prince Frederick, MD 

20678  

Welcome to the team, Ralf Spauzus 

Ralf has been working in the field of orthotics and 

prosthetics for over 40 years. He owned his own 

clinic in Germany before making the decision to 

move to Uganda in 2022 to provide care at New 

Life Orthopedic Center. He has 3 adult children and 

a grandchild living back in Germany. Ralf enjoys 

nature and is a former triathlete. He belongs to a 

Pentecostal church at his home in Germany, but en-

joys trying the local churches around his new home 

in Uganda. We are so blessed to have an experi-

enced clinician like Ralf join the team! 

Photos from Protashow of 

supplies from shipping 

container at PPIHN clinic. 

Above: Steve Prock and Protashow, 2023 Below: Katie, 2023 

John Brinkley , 2023 

New Patient: 

PPIHN will be see-

ing a new patient 

that Caro connect-

ed the team with. 

Check out the QR 

code below to hear 

the cool story of 

how God is using 

the PPIHN team . 


